
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are in a fortunate position in Year 5 to have a fourth maths teacher for the 

final half term of this school year. Mrs Ferguson will teach a small group in 

maths each day which will mean that the current three maths groups will be 

split into four smaller groups. It may be, therefore, that your child is in a 

different maths group or with a different teacher for the final few weeks of 

the summer term.  The intention is that maths learning will be given a huge 

boost over the coming weeks in preparation for Year 6. 

Pupils will only be moved if we feel they will benefit from either a smaller group 

or more focused applied mathematical work. 

If you, or your child, have any concerns about this please do not hesitate to 

come and speak to any of the Year 5 teachers. 

The new groups will take effect from Wednesday 10th June.  Pupils will be 

notified of their group on Friday 22nd May. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Green, Miss Stokes and Mr Anwar 

Year 5 Team 


